
Minutes For May 17, 2005 Rout Tour

The Solano County Board of Supervisors met on this day at 9:30 a.m. for the purpose of touring county roads in Solano County. The Board of Supervisors met at the Solano County Administration Center, 675 Texas 

Street, Fairfield in the Foyer of the Board of Supervisors Chambers on the 1st Floor. All members were present. 

 

        The Board of Supervisors toured Jepson Parkway, Walters Frontage Road, Vanden Road at the Peabody Road Intersection, Leisure Town Road extension, Fry Road improvements, Vaca Station Road, California 

Pacific Road improvements, Byrnes Road improvements, Byrnes Road Bridge replacement, Sacramento Area National Cemetery, Parkway Boulevard Grade Separation Project, Milk Farm Office Park, Dixon Downs, 

Dixon-Davis Bikeway, Sikes Road improvements, dairies, former VOA radio transmitter, Dixon Labor Camp, Casey Road Improvements, Pitt School Road improvements, Vacaville

Cook Lane Bridge replacement, Hastings Road improvements, Creed Road improvements, Peaker Plants, Old Nike Site, Lambie Industrial Park and Highway 12 improvements.

 

The Board recessed at 12:00 noon at the Western Railway Museum for lunch and reconvened at 1:00 p.m. All members were present.

 

The Board of Supervisors toured Shiloh Road Box Culvert, Windfarm projects, Montezuma Wetlands Project, Azevedo Road and McCormack Road, Flannery Road Bridge, Goodyear, and Potrero Hills Landfill.

 

        The Board of Supervisors returned to the Solano County Administration Center at 3:00 p.m. 

 

The Board of Supervisors recessed to their next regular meeting on May 24, 2005. 

 

 

 

                                                        ___________________________________ 

                                                        BARBARA R. KONDYLIS, Chairwoman 

 

                                                        MICHAEL D. JOHNSON, Clerk of the  

                                                        Solano County Board of Supervisors 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        By                                        _

                                                        Patty Crittenden, Chief Deputy Clerk 
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